
 

4.17.2013 
EWB-DC OPEN HOUSE 

The Washington-DC Professionals Chapter of Engineers 
without Borders will be holding its first open house on 

Wednesday, April 17th from 6-8PM. 

 

Come learn about our ongoing projects in Cameroon and El 

Salvador, community outreach within the DC area, and how you 

can change the world one 

community at a time! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

APRIL 17, 2013 

6-8PM 

 

GEORGE WASHINGTON 

UNIVERSITY HOSPITAL 

ROOM 6116 

909 23RD STREET NW 

WASHINGTON, DC 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOOD AND 

REFRESHMENTS WILL 

BE PROVIDED 

 

 

ENGINEERS WITHOUT 

BORDERS-DC 

PROFESSIONAL 

CHAPTER 

http://www.ewb-dc.org/ 

@ewbdc 

 

 

http://www.ewb-dc.org/

